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Saint Richard of Chichester 

Saint Richard spent his life caring 

for the poor.  He is also known for 

this prayer, “Lord Jesus, Savior, 

Friend, and Brother: grant that I 

may know You more clearly, love 

You more dearly, and follow You 

more nearly.” 

Upcoming Events 

April 6—8:15 Mass                                                    
April 7—Dodgeball                                                    
April 9—8:15 Mass, Portillo’s Dine Out                                     
April 11—Parent Association at 6:30                                               
April 12—Confirmation practice at 7:00                    

April 13—Confirmation at 7:00                                                  
April 14—Communion Practice and Pictures                          
April 14—Drama Club Production at 1, 4, 7                            
April 15—Drama Club Production at 2                                   
Week of April 16-20—Aspire Testing                     
April 19—Progress Reports 

New Family Referrals 

If you refer a family who registers at St. Bede School 

for the 2018-2019 school year, you may receive a 

$300 tuition credit after that family has been in the 

school nine months.  This new family must not have 

been enrolled at St. Bede School during the 2017-

2018 school year.  To be eligible, the referral form 

must be submitted at the time that family registers. 

Do you know people who are graduates of 

Saint Bede School?  Please have them email 

us so they will receive information about our 

anniversary year activities!       

pstrang@stbedeschool.com 

Itõs coming! 

Next year (2018-2019) will be the 

60th Anniversary of Saint Bede 

School!  If you are interested in 

being part of a committee to organize activities for 

this special year, please contact Pat Strang at 

pstrang@stbedeschool.com 

529 Savings Plan Update 

The tax friendly 529 savings plan has a new provi-

sion that allows families to spend up to $10,000 a 

year from their 529 plan to pay tuition and related 

educational expenses for private, public and reli-

gious schools from elementary through high school.  

As originally designed, investment growth and with-

drawals are tax-free with the 529 plan.  Until this 

year, Coverdell Education Savings Accounts were the 

only plans that offered tax-free savings for expenses 

at elementary schools through high school. Families 

with Coverdells can now roll those funds into a 529 

with no federal tax consequences as long as the 

money is used for qualified purposes. 

SavingsforCollege.com 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Grade 4 for bringing in the most food 

per student.  May God bless everyone who gave this food 

and everyone who will receive it.  We also want to thank 

the Knights of Columbus for coordinating this program. 



Bede Bucks  

Gift certificates can be 
purchased through the 
school.  Orders are placed 
on Monday mornings.   The 
certificates can be picked 
up by you or sent home 

with your child on Thursdays.  An order form 
is included.  You can also order Bede Bucks 
right from your phone and have them        
whenever you need them!   

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Please remember that students 
are to be in their homerooms 
ready to start their day at 8:00 
a.m.  The front doors are locked 
at that time.  If your children   
arrive after 8:00 
a,m., they are    
tardy.  You MUST 
come in to the    
office and sign 
them in. 

The Saint Bede School Advisory Board is  looking 
for people to fill three year terms that will begin 
in June 2018.  The board supports the mission of 
the school, advises the principal and pastor on  
policy as applicable, attends monthly board    
meetings and actively participates on at least one 
of the following committees:   

¶ Marketing/Enrollment 

¶ Development/Fundraising 

¶ Strategic Planning                                          

If you are interested, please contact Mrs. Strang 
at pstrang@stbedeschool.com. 

                                                       

Aspire Testing 
 

Students in Grades 3-8 will have ACT/Aspire Testing 
on April 17 to April 20.  Please make sure your       
children get a good night’s sleep, have a heathy 
breakfast and get to school on time.  Students cannot 
be admitted to the class once testing has begun.  
They should bring some #2 pencils that are already 
sharpened and have good erasers. 

           Save the date! 

4th Annual St. Bede Golf Outing 
Saturday, August 25th          

Bonnie Brook Golf Course 
              

12:00 Noon shot gun start 

Lion King, Jr. 
 

                  Be sure to get your tickets! 

Performances will be at 1:00, 4:00 and 7:00 on April 

14th and at 2:00 on April 15th.  Performances will 

take place at Lakes High School. 

Parent and Tot       
Program 

Beginning in the fall, we will have a Parent and Tot 

Program.  Moms or dads are invited to participate in 

wonderful activities with their children.  The children 

should be two years old by September 1, 2018. 

The dates and times are still to be determined.  You 

are encouraged to email Mrs. Strang at 

pstrang@stbedeschool.com to be put on the email 

list so you will be the first to receive the information. 


